
 
MUPY Organized a Handover Ceremony of Deanship
 

16 September, 2020 
 
On September 16, 2020, from 2 p.m. - 4 p.m., the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University officially
organized a handover ceremony of deanship under the theme ’United Heart, We Grow Together’ with the
aim of passing on the deanship and the faculty administration from Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna
Chulavatnatol, a former leader of MUPY’s administrators, to Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan who had
been appointed as a new MUPY’s Dean. His administrative term has been effective for four years
starting from September 17, 2020.



Event’s activities included 1) A video presentation of the
4-year administrative results of the former administrative team, 2) An appreciation session for the
former administrative team, 3) A handover session of a file folder and MUPY flag to mark the new
administration, 4) An introducing of the new administrative members and their policies for the
Faculty administration, and 5) A group photo session.



This event provided an opportunity for
MUPY’s personnel to thank the former administrative team and welcome the newer team to be in the
position. Moreover, all of the faculty members were able to suggest the way of management to the
newer team in order to continually develop the Faculty in the future.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2782


